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1st January 2016 
 
Sartorius is pleased to announce that DANDIAG has been appointed 
as its sole Approved Service Partner for its Laboratory Products 
in Denmark. 
 
DANDIAG have been approved by Sartorius to provide its full range 
of services including installation, IQOQ, planned maintenance and 
repair for all weighing, water and centrifugation products 
supplied by Sartorius. 
 
This new collaboration follows on from our long and successful 
partnership in the pipette service field, with DANDIAG well 
established as Denmark’s biggest accredited pipette service 
operation. 
 
Sartorius’s aim has always been to ensure that high quality, local 
service is available and we feel that in Denmark, DANDIAG can 
provide the highest level of technical support and service for 
Sartorius products with of course additional support and training 
when required from our North European Service Hub, based in Epsom 
UK. 
 
Our further aim is that with DANDIAG becoming our local Service 
Hub, our Danish customers should contact DANDIAG directly in the 
first instance for all service related calls, this being the most 
efficient way for receiving fast and efficient service. 
 
Initially this appointment is for 5 years, to the end of 2020, but 
we envisage this being a long term partnership that will provide 
our Danish customers with an ever increasing level of service 
support. 
 
For any queries relating to this appointment please contact 
either: 
 
Ian Hemmings, Director of Sartorius Service North Europe 
ian.hemmings@sartorius.com ; 00 44 7896 664052 
 
or Bente Nordbierg, Managing Director and Owner DANDIAG A/S 
bnn@dandiag.dk ; 00 45 26 30 20 44 
 
 
Sincerely, 
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Ian Hemmings 
Director of Service – North Europe 
Sartorius Limited 


